
            Historical Society of Clarendon VT  

                        October 21, 2024  

     Clarendon Grange Hall/Community Center 

 

Attendees were Bob Underhill, Kevin Peck, Carla Peck, Pat Moore, Bev Brown, Dave Potter, 

Jim Philbrook, Randy Brown, Phil Mandolare, Becky Mandolare Nicolette Asselin, Ed 

Congdon, Joyce Mcginnis, C.J. Frankiewicz,,Lynn Reardon, Stan Jakubowski, Dale Christie, 

John Lee, Jerry Fowler 

This month's meeting was a presentation/slideshow by William C. Badger on the history of the 

Bennington & Rutland Railroad, and of how it served the various communities between Rutland 

and Bennington.  Bill is an architect and explained the different styles used for stations and of 

how those styles evolved over time.  He as well provided the historical background of the 

coming of the railroads.  Bill sits on the Board of the Manchester Historical Society and had 

done a similar presentation earlier this year for the Rutland Railroad Historical Society.   

 

 

There will not be a meeting in November & December.  Meetings will resume in January.   
 


